Dear OSGL Member,
Thank you so much for purchasing a table and having your family and friends attend our annual banquet last night.  Our banquet was a success as usual, and we sold out the restaurant with 33 tables max capacity. 

President Debbie Chun and 1st Vice President Kendrick Chang did an excellent job emceeing the event.  Thank you to our Banquet Committee - Diane Chang-Liu and Alicia Chang-Sakamoto (co-chairs), Chelsea Chang, and Kiara Sakamoto for their tremendous help in planning this banquet.  President Debbie made the pizzelle waffle cookie treats for everyone, and Alicia and Kiara propagated the snake plant centerpieces for all the tables.  Also thanks to 2nd Vice President Brad Chang, and Directors Carlton Wong and Lori Yuh for coming early to set up.

Also thanks to Director Kelfred Chang from bringing in his lion dance troupe - Majestic Arts and Cultural Association for the opening lion dance. 

We hope you all had a great time, and enjoyed our time together.  Not to mention the excellent food picked out by the banquet committee.  (I heard that everyone loved the chilled abalone appetizer.)

Mahalo again, and thank you for your support for our Society.  It is ever so appreciated.  Without  you, this event would not have been a success!

Enjoy the attached pics.  But even better, please follow us on Instagram @oosyakgeelu and give us a like! 👍🏻 ❤️

--
Jamie Chang 
English Secretary
Oo Syak Gee Lu Society
Phone: 808-387-9854  (Leave a message/text, if no answer.  I will call/text you back)
Email: missjmechang@gmail.com  or  osgl.info@gmail.com
Follow us on Instagram:   @oosyakgelu

[bookmark: _GoBack][image: image0.jpeg][image: image1.jpeg]
image1.jpeg




image2.jpeg




